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Antonia Hover

From: Antonia Hover on behalf of Records Clerk
Sent: Friday, February 14, 2020 8:21 AM
To: 'marden28@aol.com'
Cc: Consumer Contact
Subject: RE: Requesting psc approval for Deer CreekDOCKET #20190071-WS

Good Morning, Ms. Cordeiro: 
 
We will be placing your comments below in consumer correspondence in Docket Number 20190071, and 
forwarding them to the Office of Consumer Assistance and Outreach. 
 
Thank you! 
 

Toni Hover 
Commission Deputy Clerk I 
Florida Public Service Commission 
2540 Shumard Oak Boulevard 
Tallahassee, FL 32399 
Phone: (850) 413-6467 
 
From: marden28@aol.com <marden28@aol.com>  
Sent: Thursday, February 13, 2020 8:29 PM 
To: Records Clerk <CLERK@PSC.STATE.FL.US> 
Cc: Marden28@aol.com 
Subject: Requesting psc approval for Deer CreekDOCKET #20190071‐WS 

 
My husband and I have been an owner in Deer Creek RV & CC (Eagles View phase) for over 10 years.  We understand 
and believe that an increase in our water bill is due after many years at the same rate.  BUT the increase requested is too 
excessive.  
We have a lift station that is owned by our Deer Creek RV & CC and which we are responsible for. Three subdivisions 
along with both strip malls  PLUS Polk County DMV building do not contribute to the maintenance of our lift station.  But, 
they are all connected to our lift station.   
Its time that we be allowed to charge the subdivisions, 2 strip malls including the DMV a fee to help off- set the cost of the 
wear and tear to our lift station. 
We only have 4 core divisions in here that pay to keep this lift station and pipes in running order. 
Please consider allowing us to charge the  buildings that use our sewage lift station, after many years of their free usage. 
Thank you for your time and consideration. 
 
Marion Cordeiro, owner in Eagles View, Deer Creek RV & CC 




